At this meeting Alejandro Molina, National Site Committee Chair, and Sammy Toineeta, NCC will be sharing updates on other sites, structure for committee and hearings. At this meeting we will need to select site coordinators, one from the community and one from the church. Please contact this office at 1-800-653-8936 if you will attend or who will be your representative.

You will find attached our latest brochure for the campaign. Hopefully it will broaden your understanding and answer some of your questions about this project, in addition to the brochure is a tentative agenda.

On behalf of the National Planning Committee, I invite you to join us in this most important task of raising the awareness in this country as well as internationally, about issues that continue to plaque people of color.

Respectfully,

Anne Marshall

AKM:FA Encls.